

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

> www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

> > .. Changing lives

8th March 2022

Dear parents and carers

Next Friday, (18th March) is Comic Relief Day.

Our plans for this year are to aim to support Comic Relief with raising money, but at the same time we would like to raise money for the Ukrainian crisis.

On Friday 18th March, can your child come to school in non uniform (but wearing blue and yellow) and bring a donation.

We also want to hold a cake sale so please can you send any donations of cakes, (no earlier than Thursday 17th March). Please also send your child with a donation of money to purchase cakes.

Please bring what you can afford so we can help the charities supporting the Ukrainians and other vulnerable groups.

Yours sincerely

School Council

Worlaby Academy

Heidi Ruby Loab

nace